
                                                  SUNNYSIDE VILLAGE 
                   5201 Bahia Vista St., Sarasota, FL  34232    941-371-2750    SunnysideVillage.org 
                                                   A Christian Senior Living Community 
                                                                                 
                                                                                                                                                                    

 
Health & Rehabilitation Center and Manor Assisted Living COVID- 19 Update 

Note: This information does not apply to residents of the Village Residential Living neighborhood. 

This is our current Health Services Covid-19 update. 

CMS has issued a Federal Vaccination Mandate for all staff to be vaccinated by December 5th. We 
are working with all of our staff members to help provide them the tools and resources to make an 
educated decision that is best for them. Our mission to serve our residents will remain our priority as 
we work through this mandate.  

We have no positive cases of Covid-19 amongst residents or employees of the Manor or the Health 
Center. 

Testing of residents and staff is based on close contact to a positive case. This means, if a resident 
had an exposure to a positive individual, they will be tested no sooner than 2 days after exposure and 
test again 5-7 days after, unless they have had Covid themselves in the prior 90 days. Additionally, 
all unvaccinated staff is testing one time a week as a result of the transmission rate for Sarasota 
County, which is “moderate.”  

For the Manor and the Health Center, visitation is open. There is no need to schedule an 
appointment, there is no limitation on the time, duration or number of people coming to visit. 
Visitation should occur in the resident’s room and not in spaces shared by other residents and/or 
staff. If you are looking to reserve a common area for a visit such as the outdoor area or an indoor 
designated area, please call the front desk at extension 0 and this will be based on availability. 

If all visitors in your group and the resident are fully vaccinated, you are able to remove your masks 
once in the residents’ private room, if the resident is agreeable. If all visitors in the group and the 
resident are fully vaccinated you may also eat with the resident in their room or in a designated 
private location, if available.  

For the Health Center residents, virtual visits can be arranged through activities by calling Ext. 329 
or by the link on our website. 

For any questions, please contact us. 

Alex Maliwacki 
Health Services Administrator 
 


